
 
 

August 2021 – Wellness Center Central – Suggestion Box Comments and Responses 
 
Thank you all for your wonderful suggestions! We, MAB and staff, have tried our best to comment on each 
suggestion/comment to meet your needs.  Please let staff or a MAB member know if your question/comment has not been 
answered and/or addressed. Thank you! 
 
Suggestions 
 

• “Please bring back the coffee” 
o We will discuss your suggestion with our Member Advisory Board (MAB) in our next meeting and keeping 

you posted. Thank you!  
 

• “Can we have a Tye-Dye class when you do T-shirts?” 
o Yes, we will inform the Arts & Crafts facilitator to do a Tye-Dye T-shirt Class.  

Thank you for your suggestion.   
 

•  “Maybe we can facilitate a group about healthy conversations and communication techniques? Also: grief support, 
codependency?” 

o Excellent suggestion! We will discuss it with Member Advisory Board (MAB) as well as Wellness Center 
Central (WCC) facilitators to add these groups to our monthly activity calendar. Thank you! 
 

• “Maybe late 2021 go to Westminster Mall December?” 
o We will keep that in mind, when bringing back Social Outing into our activities.  

Thank you for your suggestion!  
 

• “Can we increase the hours for the Choir Class on Saturday’s?” 
o Yes, we can increase the hours for the Choir on Saturdays. Please see our September calendar.   

 
•  “Can we have Bingo on Saturday’s?”     

o Yes, we will have Bingo on Saturday’s, starting the month of September.  
Thank you! 
 

• “Can we have LGBTQ class on Friday’s?” 
o Yes! We will have LGBTQ classes on Friday’s starting in the month of September.   

Thank you for your suggestion! 
 

 
Staff Kudos 

• Kudos to all staff, especially Dan Verdugo! 
• Kudos to Chloe for the Wonderful job with the Art Fair Event! 
 

 
 

Please see Sohail if you have any questions or any other concerns. 
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